
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR SEALED BID 

Storage Building Construction at RB Simms 

 

 

The Commissioners of Public Works of the City of Spartanburg will accept sealed bids for 

construction of a storage building at the RB Simms Drinking Water Plant, 390 Spartanburg 

Water Works Road, Chesnee, SC 29323 until 2:30 PM, Tuesday, May 2, 2024.  Responses 

to this opportunity shall be submitted at the Spartanburg Water Purchasing Department, 

345 South Ave., Spartanburg, SC 29306 and be marked according to the specifications. 

  

Complete specifications may be obtained by contacting: 

Johnny L. Lester, Jr., NIGP-CPP  

345 South Ave.  

Spartanburg, SC 29306 

(864) 598-7226 

jlester@spartanburgwater.org. 

 

There will be a non-mandatory pre-bid meeting held at the address below on Tuesday, 

April 16, 2024 at 2:30pm EST.  The meeting is not mandatory, but attendance is highly 

encouraged and will be an opportunity for potential bidders to discuss the specification and 

ask questions related to the invitation.   

 

Welcome Center  

RB Simms DWT 

390 Spartanburg Water Road 

Chesnee SC 29323 
  

It is the policy of Spartanburg Water that local Minority and Women Owned Business 

Enterprises, (MWBE’s) shall be afforded the opportunity to participate fully in the overall 

procurement process of Spartanburg Water.  This is an equal opportunity solicitation.  

 

In its sole discretion Spartanburg Water reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 

responses received. 

mailto:jlester@spartanburgwater.org

